
















Ron Thompson 

To: Silvast, Zackary 
Subject: RE: regarding OSDS plan for 625 Weller Drive 

Ronald E. Thompson, PE* 
VANMAR ASSOCIATES 
310 South Main Street PO Box 328 
Mount Airy, Maryland 21771 
0 301-829-2890 / C 443-421-2164 / F 301-831-5603 

(*licensed in MD, VA, DE, DC, SC, GA, FL, NC, MA) 

From: Silvast, Zackary <zsilvast@howardcountymd.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 12:42 PM 
To: Ron Thompson <ron@vanmar.com> 
Cc: Williams, Jeffrey <jewilliams@howardcountymd.gov> 
Subject: regarding OSDS plan for 625 Weller Drive 

Hello Ron, 

I understand that Mr. Bricker had previously approved this OSDS plan, but now the house has shifted & its entire 
foundation has changed. Robert had made red-line revisions to your previous OSDS plan and now that everything has 
been re-opened we would like you to address these comments. 

1. I'm asking that 10' separation from all septic trench lines be shown. The trench layout can be altered/shifted 
slighty so that the trenches are more aligned with one another while still holding the contour lines. Thus they 
can be positioned a certain way in the SDA where all the lines maintain minimum 10' separation and they are 
aligned and straight. There is a 10-ft separation between all the trenches. Trenches are straight and aligned 

with the contours 
2. Label tank on site plan as "2,000 GAL septic tank" Labeled as '2000 gal septic tank'. 
3. Label "existing 10,000 sf SDA" on site plan. 'Ex 10,000 SF SDA' labeled. 
4. Label "neighboring existing 

SDAs" labeled 

We look forward to your re-submittal. Thank you. 

ZS 

Zack Silvast cLEHSJ 
Plan Review Supervisor - Water & Sewer Division 
410-313-1777 
Environmental Health Bureau 
Howard County Health Depa rtment 
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V ANMAR ASSOCIATES, INC. 
ENGINEERS • SURVEYORS • PLANNERS 
310 SOUTH MAIN STREET, MT. AIRY, MARYLAND 21771 
PHONE 301-829-2890, FAX 301-831-5603 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: HOWARD COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

FROM: RONALD THOMPSON 

SUBJECT: PATAPSCO OVERLOOK LOT 16 

DATE: 8/1/2022 

VMA#: 5971 

Enclosed is the Patapsco Overlook Lot 16 Onsite Sewage Disposal System Design Plan. 
This plan shows a revised location for the house. The Bedrooms remain at 6 as per the 

previously approved plan. The purpose of this submission is to provide an updated 
OSDS Plan that will match the Plot Plant. 

Please contact me with any questions you may have. 

Ronald E. Thompson, PE 
VANMAR ASSOCIATES 

310 South Main Street 
PO Box 328 

Mount Airy, Maryland 21771 
301-829-2890 (O) 
443-421-2164 (C) 
301-831-5603 (F) 




